
2019 DKGNA Testing Schedule 
 
Subject to final approval in March, in 2019 the DKGNA will be approved to host 
tests sanctioned by the DKV and the JGHV.  In preparation for the impending 
events the DKGNA Board of Directors must submit their proposed testing 
schedule in December.  To do this successfully we need your input.   
 
To make sure that we met the needs of our members we need to know what type of 
tests you need (Derby/Solms/AZP/VGP), where you live, and the breeding 
(pedigree) of your dog (to avoid judging conflicts). 
 
Tests are expensive to hold with the cost of Judges travel, Judges housing & meals, 
and birds so it is important that we plan our test efficiently.  We want to meet the 
needs of our membership while controlling cost as much as possible.   
 
Please submit your testing needs by December 10th to:  TD-DOJ@dkgna.org 
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